June 13, 1957
3726 Colquitt St.
Houston, Texas

Mr. Graham B. Moody
Presid®2%A.P.G. ’
35 Stonewall RA4.
Berkeley 5, Calif.

Ba: Committee for Reprinting Out-
Dear Mr. Moody: of-Print Issues of Buletins.

Thank you for your nice letter of May 1, 1957. In re-
ply I shall be glad to continue to serve on the committee
for Reprinting of Qut-of-Print issues of Bulletins as
requested by our good friend Bob Dott, but with one pro-
vision ,i.e., that he use my home address exclusively
for all future mail. In explanation of this request, I
am leaving the University for a very unusual, heand-
tallored, very desirable positioqywith one of the local
oil companies to do Vertiary strggrgphic work. My home
address 1s going to be the best tb use under these
circumstances.

Sincerely yours,

H. B. Stenzel
3726 Colquitt St.
Houston 6, Texas

Copies To:
g. . Dott
J.P.D. Hull





